
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Friday 26th January 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 26th January we will be having a film night after school in the library. There will 
be an entrance charge of £3 per child, and this will include a carton of drink and a packet 
of crisps.   
 

 

The film we will be showing is  
The Emoji Movie 
 
The film runs for approximately 86 
minutes, therefore children will 
need to be collected at 4.55pm from 
the playground. 
 
The children’s names will be entered 
into a raffle to be drawn at the end 
and one lucky winner will take the 
film home to keep.   

 

You can either pay via www.schoolmoney.co.uk or complete the slip below and return it with the 
entrance money to the office by Thursday 25th January at the latest. 
 
 
 
 

Thank you – Parents and Friends 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

FILM NIGHT – Friday 26th January 
 
My child  ……………………………………………………………………...… in year  ………………, is able to attend the film  
 
night and I enclose £3 as requested. 
 
Signed:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  Parent/Carer 
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